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Re:  Water Supply Request for Investigation 364055
Notice Sent to Operator
North Bethlehem Township, Washington County

peor

This letter is regarding your water supply listed in Exhibit A. On May 11, 2021, the Department
received your complaint requesting to have your Water Supply investigated. Based on the water
sample results and other information obtained to date, the Department has determined that your

Water Supply was impacted by oil and gas activities and that this is the cause of the pollution to
your Water Supply.

Please find enclosed the Department’s Notice of Violation to EQT (*Notice”). As you can see,
the Notice requests that certain actions take place within defined timeframes. The Department
will continue to pursue this matter.

If you have any questions about any of the above, please contact Jena Lexie at 724-771-7146.

Sincerely,

T —

Daniel F. Counahan
District Oil and Gas Manager
Southwest District Oil and Gas Operations

Enclosures:
Exhibit A
Notice to Operator

cc:  Complaint File



Exhibit A






